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China Training Programs 
 

The Department of Agriculture Forestry and Fisheries received an invitation to participate in a 
various training programs offered by the Ministry of Commerce of the People’s Republic of China. 
The following training programs is available: 
 

1. Agricultural and Food Product Safety Management (8 July – 28 July 2015) 
2. Food Processing and Preservation Technology (15 July – 13 August 2015) 

 
We humbly request you to nominate eligible officials to participate in each of the above mentioned 
training programs (the nominations should be from your organization or sector partners). Training 
programs are specifically developed in such a way that they assist previously disadvantaged 
officials to overcome obstacles to their development, in order to be included in the mainstream of 
work in the sector. The final selection will be done by the Embassy. The deadline for submission of 
completed application forms is on or before 18 June 2015. With the deadline tomorrow if the 
Association knows that there will be applications we can request for an extension. 
 

Please note this is a fully funded training program the Ministry of Commerce of the People’s 
Republic of China pays for: round trip air tickets, accommodation, transportation, meals and an 
allowance. 
 
Below you will see the Project Descriptions 
 
For any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact us  
 
Thank you 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
DR GERHARD NEETHLING 
GENERAL MANAGER: 
RED MEAT ABATTOIR ASSOCIATION 
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